
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

Monday, February 6, 2023, 6:00 PM  Lanett Council Chambers 

Regular Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met in a regular meeting on 

Monday, February 6, 2023, in the Council Chambers of the Lanett Municipal 

Complex at 6:00 P.M.   

 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Tamalita Autry, Ronnie Tucker, 

Angelia Thomas, and Tifton Dobbs.  Mayor Heard presided over the meeting.   

 

Rev. Rodney Jones said the invocation and Mayor Heard led the pledge of 

allegiance. 

 

Councilmember Malone made the motion to approve the agenda.  Councilmember 

Tucker seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Councilmember Tucker made the motion to approve the minutes of the January 19, 

2023, Council Meeting. Councilmember Autry seconded the motion.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

Approval of Invoices was motioned by Councilmember Dobbs and seconded by 

Councilmember Tucker. Motion unanimously carried.  

 

Resolution 02-23-01 Resolution to seek bids for a dump truck for the street 

department was put in motion by Councilmember Dobbs. Councilmember Tucker 

seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.   

 

Councilmember Malone had no committee report.  

 

Councilwoman Autry had no committee report.  

 

Councilman Tucker had no committee report.  

 

Councilwoman Thomas had no committee report.  

 

Councilman Dobbs had no committee report. He stated that the storm drains 

between the Event Center and the Smith Attorney building the concrete has caved.  

Also, the creek area near Sara Jays and Family Dollar has limbs from the rain.  
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Dobbs also stated that the city should still seek a quote from an engineer for future 

sewage costs around Phillips Road near the interstate. 

 

Mayor Heard stated that there were some openings at the Senior Center.  He also 

announced that they were seeking graduation robes for the computer class 

graduates. Mayor Heard announced the upcoming 2023 Farmers Market sign up. 

He thanked Greenwood Baptist Church and Pastor Michael Winston for bringing 

meals to the seniors. 

 

Mayor Heard announced the appointment of Randall Aikens who is replacing 

Teddy Morris. 

 

Councilmember Malone made a motion to adjourn the meeting and seconded by 

Councilmember Thomas.  

 

Mayor Heard stated that there being no further business to come before this 

council, motion duly made, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Attest:  

  

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Jamie L. Heard, Mayor   Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 


